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MEDIA RELEASE PSA Welcomes NPA Appointments  

 

DATE 02 June 2020 

 

EMBARGO None 

 

ENQUIRIES communication@psa.co.za 

 

The Public Servants Association (PSA), which is the majority union at the National Prosecuting Authority (NPA), 
welcomes appointments made by President Cyril Ramaphosa at the NPA. It was recently announced, that the 
President appointed Ms Ouma Rasethaba and Mr Rodney de Kock, as Deputy Directors of Public Prosecutions and 
Mr Mthunzi Mhaga as the Director in the Office of the National Director. 

  

The PSA welcomes these appointments and believes that this will strengthen the leadership capacity at the NPA. 
The appointments are regarded by the PSA as essential for ensuring effective and efficient service delivery, at the 
NPA and it will assist in fighting crime and corruption in the country and bring stability to the leadership of the 
institution. Their experience in this field will certainly be to the NPA’s benefit and ease the pressure on existing 
officials. The PSA calls on the new appointees, to take the interests of their employees to heart, in the interest of 
service delivery and to restore the image of the NPA, which was previously tainted, in an institution that needs people 
with integrity and who are free from political influence.   

The PSA looks forward to having a good working relationship with the appointees and wishes them well in their new 
positions.  
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